
All Saints Orthodox Christian Church 

210 Susquehanna Ave. PO Box 207 Olyphant, PA.  18447 

Fr. Paul Schellbach, Acting Rector 

336-314-1255 (Cell).  mswpadre@gmail.com 

Office Hours: 9 AM-4 PM, Monday thru Friday 

www.allsaintsolyphant.org 

********************************************************************************************* 

20th
 Sunday After Pentecost.  November 10, 2013 

Martyr Orestes of Cappadocia 

********************************************************************************************* 

Please come forward to the Ambo at the end of Liturgy for a weekly blessing: any birthdays, anniversaries, names 

days or travelers.  A list of the Perpetual Calendar will continue to be in the hall to put your first and last name at the 

designated day (and date if desired) for celebrations. 

Please turn in your Data Sheets for updated address, phone, emails, etc. We need an updated and accurate directory. 

Also included is an Adult Education Class Questionnaire. We welcome your feedback.  Please get these back to Fr. 

Paul or council members ASAP. Thank you. 

Month of November Education Corner:  Theotokos Amvon prayer for Entry of the Theotokos into the Temple.   

Fr. Paul and Patty are signed up for the end of every month to do coffee hour.  We will be providing a celebration 

cake the end of each month.  Julia Cohen has provided a coffee hour list which is located on the easel and in the 

kitchen.  Please check the list if you are able to help with a week. 

Memorial and Many Years for Veterans today. 

Council Meeting November 12 at 7PM. 

Peroghi making tomorrow at 9AM 

Canned goods collection for needy families during Nativity season.  Box next to literature rack. 

We are looking for more choir members and church school teachers.  Please help us out.  See Fr. Paul. 

Senior Appreciation Day at St. Nicholas Hall 11:30AM  on Tuesday 12
th

. 

Saturday Vespers 4PM until we spring forward.; Sunday Divine Liturgy 9AM 

Prayers: Marien, Betty,  the child Liam and  the child Catherine for health and recovery. Also for Kaylyn and the 

newly born child Emma who will be baptized on the 30
th

 of this month. 

********************************************************************************************* 

HAVE A BLESSED WEEK! 

mailto:mswpadre@gmail.com

